AMPCO

VIA RESS AND COURIER

January 28, 2009

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. Changes to Uniform Provincial Transmission
Rates, AMPCO Responses to Interrogatories on AMPCO Evidence
Board File No. EB-2008-0272

In accordance with Procedural Order No. 2 dated December 1, 2008, attached please find AMPCO’s
responses to interrogatories on AMPCO's evidence from Ontario Energy Board Staff, Electricity
Distributors Association (EDA), Hydro One Networks Inc., School Energy Coalition (SEC), Vulnerable
Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC).

Please contact me if you have any questions or require any further information.

Sincerely yours, _ i

Adam White

Copies to: Glen MacDonald, Hydro One Networks Inc.
Intervenors (email)

Association of Major Power Consumers in Ontario
Www.ampco.org

372 Bay Street, Suite 1702 P. 416-260-0280
Toronto, Ontario M5H 2W9 F. 416-260-0442



